
Question on Notice 
 

No. 993 
 

Asked on 2 September 2021 
  
MS R BATES ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE 
SERVICES (HON Y D’ATH)—  
 
QUESTION 
 
With reference to the 'Clinical Safety Review' of Pelvic Exenteration surgeries at the 
Royal Brisbane and Women's Hospital—  
Will the Minister advise (a) the total cost of the review undertaken by the external 
colorectal surgeon, (b) the outcome of the review and (c) whether Pelvic Exenteration 
surgeries will be available at any Queensland public hospital following the review? 
 
ANSWER 
 
The total cost of the review undertaken by the external colorectal surgeon was 
$10,406.17 (includes GST) including costs associated with travel and 
accommodation. 
 
I am advised that the Metro North Hospital and Health Service has received the 
report and its clinical team is reviewing the content in conjunction with the 
Department of Health.  
 


